
NSUEAA Webinar on Writing a Research 

 

The North South University Economics Alumni Association (NSUEAA) organized a webinar 

for its Career Pathway Seminar Series on 18 September 2020, on behalf of the Department of 

Economics. This time NSUEAA had the great pleasure of hosting Dr. Sakib Mahmud, the 

founding president of the Young Economists Forum (YEF) in 1998. Dr. Mahmud is currently an 

Associate Professor of Sustainable Management and Economics at the School of Business and 

Economics, University of Wisconsin- Superior. The title of his talk was ‘Guidelines for Writing 

an Effective Research Paper in Top Economics Journals”.  

 

The webinar was a successful event in bringing the current students and an alumnus closer under 

one platform. About sixty students participated in the webinar. It was an interactive session 

providing students with useful tips on writing and research, and motivating them in adopting 

collaborative research approach with foreign students. The session offered a great platform for the 

current students to take full advantage of learning on the topic.  

 

The Career Pathway Seminar Series helps students to develop interests in potential career 

opportunities while they gain great networking leads. This time the webinar aimed to facilitate the 

participants of ‘EconFest’ as well for an essay writing competition, to be held in mid-October 

organized by the Young Economists Forum (YEF). Students of NSU and other universities will 

participate in the competition. The Career Pathway webinar provided a good occasion for the 

participants to learn about writing a research.  
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